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Recruitment has always been a strength of Kappa Hexaton and the tradition continued this 
year! The undergraduate chapter is damn proud to welcome in an associate class of 31 men. 
These associates are a diverse group of men from all corners of the earth and the brothers 
expect nothing but excellence from these men. The associates are currently deep into the 
passages program and learning the values and history of Phi Sigma Kappa. Our Inductor 
Livingston Boulerice has this to say about the associate class, “This year’s associate class 
brings a new fire to Phi Sigma Kappa, with new freshmen already involved in leadership roles 
on campus like Student Ambassadors, and experienced juniors who lead whole other 
organizations, the class has the mentality to succeed. This group of associates has a dynamic 
unlike any other in recent years, and I am sure that they are going to become great leaders on 
campus and keep Phi Sig on top”.  
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The undergraduate chapter is always 
striving to better themselves as individuals 
and the brotherhood through their time at 
Stetson. Kappa Hexaton’s philanthropy is a 
great example of how we achieve that. 
This semester, three teams of brothers 
participated in a regional Special Olympics 
tournament as Unified Partners and took 
first, second, and third place! Leading up 
to the tournament, brothers and 
associates could be found every Saturday 
morning practicing with the Special 
Olympics athletes, helping them develop 
their motor and social skills.  
 
On top of our national philanthropy, Kappa 
Hexaton works in the local community to 
make a difference. Brothers and associates 
reinstated the tradition of road clean ups 
(pictured at left) this semester and look 
forward to continuing them for the years 
to come. Coming up for our next 
philanthropy event is the annual 
associates service event, Take A Phi Sig 
Home. Where we raise money for a local 
homeless shelter and give children a 
Christmas they might not have otherwise. 
Donations of toys or money is always 
accepted and the undergraduate chapter 
looks forward to seeing the associates 
planning put into action. 
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Fall Initiation: Friday October 30th 6:30pm 

             Saturday October 31st 8:00am 
Homecoming: November 13th-15th 

      (Full Schedule can be found on Alumni Website) 
Take A Phi Sig Home: December 5th  
 
 
 
 

 
 Check out our social media pages and subscribe to the alumni website and email list: 
 

Website: http://www.kappahexaton.com 
Facebook: facebook.com/StetsonPhiSig/ 
Email List: http://slists.stetson.edu/mailman/listinfo/khalumni-l 
 

 
 
  

 

Questions or comments? Contact the Alumni Engagement chair, Kyle Lindemann at klindema@stetson.edu 
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